
October 2021 

Lastly , Thank you to all who make Chartwell , Chartwell. We 

appreciate your on-going support!      Regards The Chartwell 

Team 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

  

Contact us 

073 952 8572 

 
Feel free to add us 

to your Whatsapp. 

 

PARENTS PLEASE 

NOTE: 

If you have any 

queries regarding 

lessons, make-ups 

or accounts. 

Please contact us 

on the above 

number. 

 

Please call in the 

morning rather than 

the afternoons as 

we are on a strict 

timetable in the 

afternoons to keep 

lessons running on 

time. 

 

 

 

 

 

PONY EXPRESS  

                          
 
 

                                               
 

Contact details: 112 Runnymead Road, Chartwell.         Tel: 073 952 8572                                    
Email: Cstables@netactive.co.za 
 

Hello Chartwell Community, 

 
October has rolled around, and with that we are definitely 

enjoying warmer days. 

 

Please can we encourage everyone to protect themselves from 

the sun and remain hydrated.  

 

Although it is hot from a safety perspective, sleeved 

shirts are compulsory to ride in – no tank tops or 

spaghetti straps please. 

 

With the hotter days comes the increased chance of our 

famous Highveld rainstorms occasionally interrupting our 

lesson schedule. 

 

Lessons will continue as usual if the rain is light and 

there is no lightning, please pack a raincoat or light wind 

breaker. 

Lightning within a 10km radius will result in the ride 

being stopped. 

 

Make-ups are not offered due to rain as theory lessons will 

be held if the weather is not suitable for riding.  

 

These will include teaching your children how to tack up 

their ponies, general knowledge regarding horse care and 

grooming, and getting your pony show ready etc... 

 

 

 

Two feet move 

our body,  

Four feet move 

our souls! 
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Coming Up in October 

 
Very Exciting news, Derby is coming up in just a short 

while…   

Starting on the 30th September and running until Sunday 3rd      

October. 

Derby is held annually at Kyalami Equestrian Park and is a 

Premier event in the SA Showjumping Calendar. 

You can enjoy this years’ Derby from the comfort of your 

home as they will be live streaming the event. 

This event includes Dressage, Show-jumping and Showing 

culminating in the 1.50m class at 2pm on Sunday. 

 

You can live stream on the following link: 

Saturday: https://youtu.be/x5ycJtRzjl8 

Sunday: https://youtu.be/hwOhJhUh9PO 

 

Our very own Whitney Deverneuil will be competing! We wish 

her the very best of luck! 

 

Did you know the main layout for Derby has been about the 

same since 1965.  

Current course designers have the option to change heights, 

spreads and some of the distances. 

 

 

Our annual Halloween outride and fundraiser is also fast 

approaching. 

This is always a big hit and lots of fun. 

Details to follow as soon as they have been finalized. 

 

Once the event is confirmed please speak to your 

instructors to book your spot!  

 

 

 

Spaces fill up fast. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Welcome to our 

new Riders 

 
Caitlin Kincaid-

Smith 

Maryam Khalpey 

Jennifer Delport 

Olivia Song 

Ana Casanova 

Emma Wepener 

Claudia Osborne 

 
You have chosen 

the right place to 

learn how to ride. 

 

Happy Birthday  

 

To everyone 

celebration their 

birthday this 

month, 

We wish you all a 

very special day! 

 

Congratulations 

 
Georgia Meyer and 

Montana for their 

success at The 

Spring Festival! 

 

 

https://youtu.be/x5ycJtRzjl8
https://youtu.be/hwOhJhUh9PO

